
Future Programs   

October 6, 2017 
Speaker: Carla Rodriguez  
Program: Elder Abuse  

October 13, 2017 
Speaker: Supervisor Lynda 
Hopkins  
Program: District 5 Update  

October 20, 2017 
Speaker: Police Chief Weaver  
Program: Sonoma County Family 
Justice Center  

October 27, 2017 
Speaker: Governor Bob Rogers 
Program: It All Begins With One 
Person’s Dream  

November 3, 2017 
Speaker: KY J Boyd, Rialto 
Cinemas 
Program:  See You at the Movies 
 

  Future Events    
AFTER HOURS 

October 12 @ Mexico Lindo 
 

  Miscellany   
MAKEUP NOTIFICATIONS–JackEDunlap@gmail.com 

On-line Make-Ups:  
www.RotaryEClubOne.org 
Domestic Violence Hotline: 

707-546-1234 
 

INTERACT MAKEUPS 
Analy High: Check Day, Time with  
 Dan Rasmus or Donna Pantzer 
Brook Haven: Check Day, Time with 
 Pauline Pellini or Mike Carey 
Orchard View: Check Day, Time with Lisa Jacobs 
Twin Hills: Check Day, Time with Dan Rasmus or 

Monica Kretschmer 
For all Interact Mtgs.: 

CALL AHEAD TO CONFIRM MEETINGS 
! CHECK IN AT SCHOOL FRONT OFFICE FIRST ! 

sebastopolrotary.org 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  FUTURE PROGRAMS   

October 6, 2017: Carla Rodriguez, Deputy DA – Fraud, scams and other types of elderly abuse 
 
Carla Rodriguez has been working as a Deputy District Attorney in Sonoma County 
for over 20 years. She is currently assigned to the Elder Protection Unit where she 
prosecutes cases involving physical abuse, theft, embezzlement, and neglect of 
elder adults. While attending Santa Clara Law School, Ms. Rodriguez interned for 
the San Francisco District Attorney’s Office and immediately decided to pursue a 
career in criminal prosecution. Since working in Sonoma County, Ms. Rodriguez 
has handled a wide variety of assignments and has taken over 75 cases to trial.  

October 13, 2017: Supervisor Lynda Hopkins – District update: Initiatives, strategies and concerns 
 
Supervisor Lynda Hopkins is in her first term representing the geographically large and economically 
diverse Fifth District. Her District includes the entire Sonoma County coastline, the lower Russian 

River, many unincorporated rural villages, the city of Sebastopol, and the 
Southwestern portion of the city of Santa Rosa. Lynda’s interest in public 
policy and land use began while attending Stanford University, where she 
studied environmental problem solving focused on coastal land use, mass 
transit, land use policy through the Earth Systems (BS, MS) Program. She 
also received a Bachelor of Arts degree in creative writing, which led to her 
work as a journalist focused on local government. After earning her Master’s 
from Stanford, Lynda and her husband Emmett moved to his childhood home 
in Sonoma County. Lynda is a passionate advocate for environmental 

protection, coastal access for all Californians, social justice, and early childhood education. In 
addition to her involvement in the agricultural community, she also serves on the Children’s Museum 
of Sonoma County Board of Directors. 
 
October 20, 2017: Police Chief Weaver - Sonoma County Family Justice Center  
 
Police Chief Weaver was born in San Francisco but adopted to Santa Rosa 
when he was one month old. He graduated from Montgomery High School in 
1984, and attended the Santa Rosa Junior College from 1984 to 1986, 
graduating with an Associates Degree, before attending California State 
University from 1986 to 1988, graduating with a Bachelor's Degree, and the 
Police Academy from July to November 1988, graduating as a Santa Rosa 
Police Officer. With the Sebastopol Police Department since 1989, becoming 
a police officer in April, 1990; a Corporal in November, 1994; a Sergeant in 
July, 1997; a Lieutenant in January, 2002, and Chief in 2004. He is now the 
longest tenured Chief of Police in Sonoma County and in the top 3% of 
seniority of all Police Chiefs in California, as well as the Sonoma County 
Police Officer of the Year in 1997. A founding member of the Sebastopol 
Area Community Alliance, member of the West County Coalition for Alcohol and Drug Free Youth, 
former Chair of the Sonoma County Department of Health Service's Prevention Partnership, and a 
member of the California Police Chiefs' Association's Board of Directors representing the Police 
Chiefs in Sonoma, Marin, Lake, Mendocino, and Napa Counties. 


